[bookmark: _GoBack]

DRAFT FORM

Due to Covid 19 Virus
RENEWAL INVOICE ADJUSTMENT

Normally April would be your annual renewal month and an invoice for $____would be sent.

These days are not normal.

We have postponed your annual invoice date.
Your new renewal invoice month is July.

We all are responding with action the best we can during this chaotic time.  When our business and personal lives start to return to normal, we will need each other more than ever for an aggressive recovery.  

We hope this renewal postponement will be helpful to your bottom line now.  

The Gresham Area Chamber advocates, educates and collaborates even during unchartered times.


